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Countess Gytha Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young persons.  We 

will ensure that the highest priority is given to following guidance and regulations to safeguard children and young people.  The 

school expects all staff and all visitors to fulfil this expectation. 

 

19th May 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC, by taking part in The Childhood Day mile on 

Friday 6th June 2025.  

Countess Gytha’s Childhood Day Mile: 

• During the Childhood Day Mile, each class will be either running, skipping, walking, 

running, hopping or dancing their way to the mile.  

• We will be doing this on the school grounds and the activity that your child completes 

will be decided on the day with their class teacher and the NSPCC’s “Childhood Day 

Mile” spinner.  

• Each class will be doing this at different times throughout the day in order to fit in 

with our timetable 

• We also ask that they wear their PE kit for the whole day. 

To support the NSPCC, we are asking for a voluntary donation of 50p. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

Best Wishes,  

Mr Gallagher 

 

 

 

 

You can find out more about the NSPCC’s work at nspcc.org.uk 

To find out about keeping children safe online, visit nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafet 

You can find out more about Childhood Day and how to get involved at https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-

us/charity-fundraising/childhood-day/ 
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